
MISSOURI WIC AND NUTRITION SERVICES 

GOVDELIVERY 

Aut orized WIC retailers can now receive WIC updates 

pertaining to retailer information through the GovDelivery 

email subscription service. Sign up here to receive 
information. 

MAPPING 

Retailers, a new season has come upon us. Please make sure to 

map fresh produce to the correct 4- or 5-digit Price Look-Up 
(PLU) code. 

A list of our PLU codes can be found on our website. 

UPCOMING INFORMATION 

Missouri WIC will be sending out the new WIC 

Retailer Manual, shelf tags, door decals and a few 

helpful documents. Please be on the look out for this 

packet in the mail! 
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https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MODHSS/subscriber/new?topic_id=MODHSS_16
https://health.mo.gov/living/families/wic/wicretailer/foodlist/


https://health.mo.gov/living/families/wic/wicretailer/foodlist/
https://health.mo.gov/living/families/wic/wicretailer/foodlist/
https://health.mo.gov/living/families/wic/wicretailer/updates/


MISSOURI WIC AND NUTRITION SERVICES 

MO WIC SCOOP CON 

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE 

Missouri WIC would like to invite interested retailers 

to contact us for cashier training! We will work with 

retailers on scheduling a time to provide hands-on 

training at our office, regional locations or in stores. 

REMINDERS 

• Missouri WIC requires 60 days' notice for ownership

changes, store closings and category changes.

• Missouri WIC requires retailers to notify us about Point of

Sale upgrades or changes to the system.

• Changes to banking information will require a new direct

deposit and a letter from the bank or voided check.

CONTACT US 

Please direct questions or concerns to: 

MOWICVendorGroup@health.mo.gov 

or 573-751-6204 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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